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Use Caution on Forest Roads  
 

OHV Operators Must Comply with State Regulations 
 
 
 
 

Visitors, specifically hunters, are encouraged to drive with 
caution as they travel on the Flathead National Forest.  
Several roads on the Forest are slippery due to recent 
moisture and road maintenance activities.   
 
The East-side Hungry Horse Reservoir Road, Forest Road 
#38, is slippery and travelers are encouraged to use the 
road on the west side of the reservoir if possible.   
 
Vehicles pulling stock or recreation trailers should use 
caution and pay attention to turns and when meeting other 
vehicles.  All travelers are encouraged to slow down and 
allow time to respond to seasonal changes in the road.   
 
All off-highway vehicle, OHV, travel on forest roads must 
comply with State of Montana regulations concerning 
OHV use and travel.  The vehicle must have a title and 
license plate, as well as head light, brake light and mirror.  
The operator of the vehicle must have and possess a valid 



state driver’s license.  No cross-country travel is permitted 
on the Flathead National Forest. 
 
 
Call a local Flathead National Forest Office for more 
information about travel on forest roads.     
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